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From:
Sent: Thursday, 21 February 2008 2:04 PM
To:
Subject: PIPE International - Hard Copies Posted

Hi , 
 
I just wanted to let you know that a set of A1 charts and a copy of the Desktop Study have been sent to you by courier 
today. It should arrive with you tomorrow (Friday) morning. 
 
As a result of supplying this information, I would like to formally request that work on considering our permits is 
restarted. 
 
Once you are in receipt of the documents, I would like to discuss the next steps with you. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Strategic Operations 
PIPE Networks Limited (ASX:PWK) 
 
Winner Australian Telecommunications Users Group: 
2006 "Carrier of the Year" 
2005 "Best Communication Solution for Large Business" 
 
Peering, IX Points and Dark Fibre in Australia. 
  

 
 

      
Web:    www.pipenetworks.com  
  

Any information transmitted in this message and its attachments is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. The above email 
correspondence should be read in conjunction with our standard disclaimer/terms which can be found at 
www.pipenetworks.com/docs/disclaimer.htm 

 




